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REGULATIONS FOR WORKSHOPS WITH LIMITED PLACES AVAILABLE  

ACADEMIC YEAR 2021/22 

Considering the workshop format of some courses for the academic year 2020/21 it has been 
decided to limit the number of places available for students wishing to attend some courses. 
For each of these workshops we specify below the procedures for selecting the number of 
attendees: 
 
FIRST SEMESTER WORKSHOPS 
WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA WORKSHOP – I SEMESTER 

Attendance will be possible for 70 students regularly enrolled in the 3rd year of the Bachelor’s 
Degree courses in Comunicazione d’impresa e relazioni pubbliche (English and Italian curriculum) 
and Comunicazione, media e pubblicità. Actual enrolment will start from the end of the first lesson 
using a link provided by the Professor so that he can decide the subdivision in groups. In case 
participants to the course are more than the available places, admission will be granted to the 
first 70 students in accordance with the order in which the names are entered on the dedicated 
form.  

Accepted students will be able to add the didactic activities through the study plan online 
procedure.  

PUBLIC SPEAKING WORKSHOP – I SEMESTER  

Attendance will be possible for 50 students regularly enrolled in the 2nd year of the Bachelor’s 
Degree courses in Comunicazione d’impresa e relazioni pubbliche (English and Italian curriculum) 
and in Comunicazione, media e pubblicità. Actual enrolment will start from the third lesson using 
the link provided by the Professor. Admission will be granted in accordance with the order in which 
the names are entered on the dedicated form.  In case participants to the course are more than 
the available places, admission will be granted to the first 50 students in accordance with the 
order in which the names are entered on the dedicated form.  

Accepted students will be able to enter the didactic activities through the study plan online 
procedure.  

Regulations for workshops with limited places available for the second semester will be published 
shortly in this section.  

Milan, September 21st, 2021 


